Debra Thompson

From: Shannon Howard <cordovacrazies@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 5:37 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Fwd: Please provide additional funding for our schools

Dear Honorable Assembly Members,

| wish to voice my support for the Petersburg School District's request for additional funding from CARES Act money
from the Petersburg Borough.

It is essential for our children to attend school in as normal a setting as possible. It is not only important for their
education, but most importantly, it is vital for their emotional and physical wellbeing. A full-time school schedule is not

only crucial for our students, but it is also critical for our local businesses to thrive by allowing working parents to
continue their positions within their roles in the community.

| applaud the School District for making such an effort, during their "summer break”, to modify our normal classroom
atmosphere in order to keep our children as safe as possible during this trying time.

The School District needs all the support they can receive from us and you are the elected voices that can achieve that.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Dan & Shannon Howard



